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Principal’s Report 

Easter Hat Parade 
Congratulations to Stage 1 students and teachers who 
entertained the crowd last Wednesday, wearing their 
decorative Easter Hats. The songs and dances were 
absolute crowd pleasers and enjoyed by all present. 
Pictured this week are students from Year 2/3S showing 
off their Easter finery, along with their teacher Mrs Shea 
Thanks to everyone who supported our ‘bumper’ Easter 
raffle this year by donating prizes and selling raffle 
tickets. 

Uniform 
Thank you to all students who are making an effort to 
wear their correct school, summer uniform. Many 
favourable comments have been received from members 
of the public about how smart our students are looking 
in their summer uniforms. The Hay Public School 
Uniform Policy states clearly that the official summer 
uniform for girls is the blue dress, white socks and black 
shoes and the official summer uniform for boys is the 
blue button up shirt, grey shorts, grey socks and black 
shoes. The School Council and P&C do not endorse any 
variations to these uniforms and encourage all students 
to be dressed in the official Hay Public School uniform. 
All students are also required to wear a school, sun-safe 
hat at all times during play. 

 

Extra Commitments 
It is that time of year again when students in Stage 3 
have constant demands on their time with the extra 
sporting activities that the school and district have on 
offer. As a consequence, students need to be 
conscientious in making up for lost time in the 
classroom by doing extra homework and making it their 
business to ask about work that needs to be caught up. 
Parents need to be mindful of the amount of activities 
that their children are involved in and make their own 
judgements about the impact it is having on their child’s 
education. 

Principal’s Reward Lunch 
Congratulations to Olivia Huggins, Luke Nevinson, 
Emery Sciffer, Lily Masters, Lorenz Rickus, Emma 
Johnston, Paigan Gee, Jorja Algie, Jessica McGuirk, 
Archie Houston, Johlee Masters, Max Booth, Bailey 
Caughey, Miranda Griffiths, Tanya Dave and Kobe Payne 
who have all been invited to enjoy lunch with Mrs 
Oataway next Tuesday at the Hay Bowling Club. These 
students were invited as they have: followed the school 
rules; persevered in their learning; acted courteously at 
all times; and treated teachers and other students with 
respect. Well done! 

Have a great week. 

Carol Oataway 

Principal 

“Flourish to the end” 
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Sports News 

District Rugby League Trials 
Adrian Pascoe, Richard Weymouth, Liam Hayward (Opens) 
and Andrew Darlow, Isaac Gardiner, Anthony Jones, Joseph 
O’Keeffe (Elevens) attended the District Rugby League 
Trials in Leeton yesterday. 
Congratulations to Adrian who was selected in the District 
team to contest the Riverina Trials at Leeton on 29th April. 
WELL DONE. 

Boys’ Cricket Knockout 
Congratulations to our boys’ cricket team who defeated 
Deni South in Round 3 of the State Knockout competition 
(Brian Taber Shield). The side played Jerilderie/Berrigan on 
Wednesday today. 

NSWPSSA Swimming Championships 
The NSWPSSA Swimming Championships will be held at 
Homebush on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th April. 
Good Luck to our Junior Boys’ Relay team:- Jim Houston, 
Jack Headon, Ralph Robson and Christopher McGuirk, who 
have been training well in preparation for this event, and to 
the Booligal relay team competing in the PP6 section. 

Coming Events/ Sporting Dates 

1st Apr Netball Trials - Deni 

6/7th Apr NSWPSSA Swimming (Homebush) 

8th Apr Last Day Term 1 
26th Apr Staff Return– Staff Development  
  Day 

27th Apr Students Return 

29th Apr Riv Rugby League Trials– Leeton 

6th May HPS Cross Country 

YEAR 6 POLO SHIRT 

 

Name:______________________________ 

Class:______________________________ 

 

Payment Enclosed:$__25.00_____________________ 

 

 

Hay Early Learning Centre  

Are currently taking enrolments. 

 

Hay’s only Long Day Care Centre  

provides quality care and education for 

 children aged from 6 weeks to 6 years. 

 

Please call in to 344 Church Street 

for an enrolment pack or phone  

6993 4383 for further information. 

Hay Lions F Troop Netball 
F Troop training will begin this Thursday at 

4.30pm  

Players are to be aged between 

9 and 13. 
If you are interested please be at the Hay Net-

ball courts by 4.15pm. 

For further information contact  

Sharon Cox 0428 268 015 

OR 

Grace Christensen 0458 091 019 

 

 

Children who attend school regularly with minimum 
absences, achieve higher educational results and are more 
engaged in their learning. Does your child stay away from 
school unnecessarily? This can seriously impact on their 
progress. Well done to Year 4 on excellent 
attendance in Term 1. 
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HAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEENHAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEENHAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEEN CHECK US OUT ON: 

WEB ADDRESS: www.hay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

FREE  SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC  

AT COMMUNITY HEALTH 

PH: 1800 450 046  

for an appointment 

FOR SALE– HAY PUBLIC SCHOOL HATS 

Two sizes available 

$10.00 each 

Available front office 

Canteen News 

 
There will be no Friday ‘Special Lunch’ orders this 

week or next. 
Children will still be able to buy ‘Amber’ items on 

Friday. 

All items on Canteen Menu  

are available every day 

Menu available on website 

Canteen Birthday Cup Cake 
Orders $25.00 

HAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 

PAYMENTS COUPON 

Once a Year Payments per child:- 

General Contribution Fee  $30.00 

Subject Fee    $25.00 

 

Performances  

Life Education (6th-8th June)  $10.00 

Cyber Wiser (16th August)    $5.00 

TOTAL PAYMENT PER CHILD PER YEAR $70.00 

 

 

 

Stage 2- Billabong Ranch $235.00 

Stage 3 - Bendigo/Ballarat $300.00 

Weekly or fortnightly payments to account below are 

encouraged 

 

Name:_________________________$___________ 

Name:_________________________$___________ 

Name:_________________________$___________ 

Total Payment   $_______________ 

Payment to yellow box in front office 

or direct credit details  

BSB 032-001 Acc No 141581. 

Acc Name– Hay Public School 

Junior Soccer 

4pm to 5pm Friday 

1pm to 3pm Sunday 

Hay Park No 3 Oval 

Enquiries to:- 

Jack Bisset  6993 2028 or 

Bruce Shea  6993 2086 


